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Ben Armstrong
Associate Director Environment 
Sydney Metro
PO Box K659
HAYMARKET NSW 1240

Attention: Matt Marrinan

23/21/22

Subject: Metro West – Sydney Olympic Park HVLR Request

Dear Mr Marrinan,

I refer to your submission received 5/12/22, requesting approval of the Sydney Olympic Park Additional
Heavy Vehicle Routes, reference number SMWSTCTP-AFJ-OLP-TF-RPT-000002, Revision 00, dated
25/11/22 (the HVLR). 

I note the HVLR:

 has been prepared in consultation with SOPA;

 has been reviewed by Sydney Metro and no issues have been raised with the Department;

 has been prepared by a level 3 Road Safety Auditor; and

 contains the information required by the conditions of approval.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the HVLR.

You are reminded that if there are any inconsistencies between the HVLR and the conditions of approval,
the conditions prevail.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me at grant.rokobauer@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Grant Rokobauer
Acting Team Leader – Rail
Infrastructure Management

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au


As nominee of the Planning Secretary


